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SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE WORK TO DISRUPT  

OPERATION AT CAVE FACILITY IN WESTMORELAND 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising that operation at the Cave 

facility in Westmoreland, will be temporarily suspended from Tuesday April 19, 

2022 through to Friday April 22, 2022. 

 

The disruption in supply is to facilitate servicing of the pump at the facility.   

 

Areas to be affected include: Cave Mountain, Ferris, Cave, Beggars View, Red 

Gate, Mt Pleasant and Second Kentucky. 

 

The NWC apologies for any inconvenience this may cause and urges customers to 

store water for use during the outlined period. 

                                                

- END- 

 

 

 

 

 

 


